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NO Reply

From: Britt Welch <britt.welch1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 11:31 AM
To: NO Reply
Subject: Supervision 21 NCAC 54 .2008

To whom it may concern: 
 
I have been a Licensed Psychological Associate since 1991 (i.e., 28 years).  I wholeheartedly support the changes 
proposed by Licensed Psychological Associates (LPAs) to remove career-long supervision LPAs.  The verbiage submitted 
is logical and reasonable, recognizing the need for supervision at the Levels 1 and 2, but no longer requiring supervision 
at the higher levels of practice of seasoned LPAs.   
 
I believe this change is long overdue and will assist in meeting the needs of numerous persons seeking the quality 
services of LPAs. 
 
Respectfully, 
Britton D. Welch 
LPA # 1465 


